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April 30, 2024

Letter Regarding Jordan Bryant, LMFT

Dear Family and Friends of the SLC,

I hope this letter finds you well and excited about this warmer weather upon us.

Jordan has had the fortunate opportunity to work with you/your child for quite some

time. She started at the SLC back in October 2021. She has since been delivering

wonderful care and support to all of the clients and families she has become involved

with.

As with many newer clinicians entering the field, there are opportunities that await

them in other places. Jordan has decided to explore other opportunities afforded to her

and will be leaving the Center as of June 1, 2024. I support this decision and we all wish

her the best of luck in her future endeavors.

In light of Jordan’s departure, we will begin to identify current clinicians here at the

Center whom we think would be a wonderful match with you and your child. I also

continue to look to hire a new full time clinician however I have made the commitment

to not rush into hiring someone to just fill a void. We are looking to hire the right person

who is committed to the mission of the Center and would like to see themselves grow

and stay on long term for the betterment of the practice and our clients.

I am committed to identifying where we can make some transitions with Jordan’s

current clients and our current staff. Over the next week we will identify who at our

place has openings and can take on more clients especially those siblings of other

clients. Jordan will be a part of any transitions we make with clients in house.

If we are unable to have an opening for your son/daughter within a certain time frame,

we can certainly add you to our waiting list and can schedule an intake appointment

with our new team member ASAP.

I understand this was a lot of information to digest. If you would like to explore other



options for continued care for you/your child, please email Lois and she will be happy to

help the best she can (lois@sociallearningcenter.org) so that continuity of care can be

assured in the best way possible.

All the best.

Sincerely,

Dr. Chris Abildgaard
___________________________

Dr. Chris Abildgaard, Ed.D, NCSP, LPC

Director, the Social Learning Center
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